
 INVITATION: ICE New Zealand  

Auckland End of Year Celebration 2021 

Institution of Civil Engineers New Zealand    E: australasia@ice.org.uk 

Friday 17 December 2021 from 5.30pm 

Venue: Lumsden Free House, 444 Khyber Pass Road, Newmarket, Auckland 

FREE Event 

INVITATION – 17 December 2021 
Please join the ICE NZ Local Association – Auckland Chapter for an end of year Celebration 

To celebrate the end of another challenging year, ICE New Zealand would like to invite you to an end of year 
social catchup at the Lumsden - a great chance to take a break from Teams meetings and meet fellow 
Auckland members and friends in person. 

This is a free event. To assist with catering, please RSVP by COB 14 December to australasia@ice.org.uk 

Institution of Civil Engineers is a Registered Charity in England & Wales (no 210252) 

and Scotland (SC038629) 
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